liderTech 6/25/96
Summer is here...

... And you know what that means. Lots of great new Glider PRO houses are
on tap, and this month's reviews features some of them. Ward Hartenstein is
back, and we also meet a new face in the housebuilding arena. Be sure to
check out the Guru Stuff section, as our contributors this month have
cooked up an especially cool tips and tricks section. On the whole, I think
that this month's GT is the best ever. See what you think. Also, don't forget
the GT web page: http://members.aol.com/paulfinn14/gt.

Thanks to reader response on the Glider PRO message board, we now have
a mail section. Unfortunately, I haven't begun saving reader mail yet, so
there is no mail for this month. However, I will begin saving mail with this
issue, so feel free to send me your comments, questions, and subpoenas at
PaulFinn14 (paulfinnl4@aol.com).

In other news, I will be sending you next month's issue from sunny Salinas,
California. I will be taking part in Casady & Greene's internship program,
and for the next six weeks (beginning 6/27) I will be working at Casady &
Greene's headquarters in Salinas. Also, stay tuned for news about the
meeting at Macworld Expo Boston this August 7-10. It'll be a blast!

Enjoy!

Paul Finn
Editor






